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TWENTY-FIRST SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME   AUGUST 27, 2023 
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. . . Empowered by the Holy 
Spirit, we strive to meet the 
spiritual and physical needs 
of our parish family and the  

world community. 
 ROMAN CATHOLIC CHURCH 



Twenty-First Sunday In Ordinary Time 

The power of keys 
 Those keys hanging from your belt are more than just little pieces of metal that can ignite an 
engine. The electronic entry devices on the lanyard around your neck are more than just plastic cards 
that gives you access to restricted areas or data.  
  The passwords you devise are more than just combinations of letters and symbols that enable you 
log on to any number of computer utilities and apps. 
  Keys are signs of authority and trust: They give the bearer entry into places others cannot or should 
not enter. They empower us to use the energy of the engine and the computer and many other tools and 
devices to create and restore and accomplish important work. 
  Keys are a means of power and knowledge: To discover the key to mathematics and science is to 
unlock explanations and solutions to healing and progress for all of humanity. 
  And keys are investments of trust: To possess the key to a door or machine or portal means we 
have been entrusted with its responsible use. 
  
In Gospel times, keys where large, heavy devices carried on one’s shoulder. Today, many of our keys are 
simple combinations of letters that unlock an infinity of data and information. But whatever keys have 
been entrusted to us are symbols of authority and tools of power to use our access for the good of those 
we serve, protect and teach. 
  
Christ has entrusted to every one of us the “keys of the kingdom of heaven.” The power, trust 
and authority of those “keys” are given not just to the “ordained” in the Church but to all the 
baptized. Those “keys” are Word and sacrament, to be sure — but our “keys” may also take 
the form of forgiveness, generosity, compassion and mercy that “open” hearts and spirits to 
the mysteries of God’s great love for all. With Jesus’ authority of service, power of sacrifice 
and trust of humility, may we use our “keys to the kingdom” to reveal the kingdom of God in 
our midst.   
 
 

Dear Friends, 
 As our summer slips away, we are reminded of how precious each and every day is. With a 
blink of an eye a season ends and a new one begins. As we begin the month of September and 
the life of the parish with it's meetings,  practices, study and classes, perhaps we need to 
answer the question the good Lord asks Peter 
today, "Who do you say that I am?" As we 
gather as people of faith, may God open our 
minds and hearts so that we are not afraid to 
answer the question, "Who do you say that I 
am?" Not only to answer the question, but we 
must believe and live our response. 
 On Wednesday, August 30 at 5:00 pm we 
will have a gathering of the Muscle Club to do 
some work around the parish campus. The lawn 
on the portico side of the church needs to be 
feathered out and grass planted. The chain link 
fence along the school needs to be painted. 
Weeds need to be pulled along the church 
building. As time moves on, we will ask for 
volunteers to come into our church and get it ready for us to move in. The price for a cleaning 
company to do that would be huge. I think we would want to do this on our own as we reclaim 
our worship space. More details will come. 

Until we meet again and gather around the table, 

Fr. Mike 

Who do you say that I am? 



 

Anna Kathleen Conlan 

daughter of Christopher & Shereen Conlan 
We wish Anna Kathleen God’s blessings for many 

happy and healthy years ahead. 

VOTIVE CANDLES 

Blessed Mother Candle: 
Lynnette R. Chiodi 
By: Co-workers at Kelley 
Cummins Funeral Home 
 

St. Joseph Candle: 
John Spisak 
By: Paulette Spisak 
 
Our Lady of the Eucharist: 
In honor of Patricia 
Carsone 
By: Family 

 

 
Immaculate Heart of 
Mary Candle: 
Lucille Chufo 
By: MaryLu Chufo 
 

St. Patrick Candle: 

All Parishioners 

The Bread and Wine for all Masses 
this week are given in honor of 

Tony & Patricia Carsone, 
Celebrating their 65th  
Wedding Anniversary 

 

 

      MASS INTENTIONS 
 
 

 

 

SUNDAY  August 27, 2023  
Twenty-First Sunday in Ordinary Time 
8:30 AM  Lynnette R. Chiodi 
   By: Co-workers at Kelley-Cummins  
   Funeral Home 

11:00 AM  Rich & Donna Antal 
   By: Larry & Shelly Swierz 
   Baptism during Mass 

MONDAY  August 28, 2023 (St. Augustine) 
8:30 AM  William J. "Billy" Kratofil 
   By: Dave & Peggy Zilk 
After Mass Miraculous Medal Novena 

TUESDAY August 29, 2023 (Memorial of the Passion 
   of St. John the Baptist) 
8:30 AM  Liturgy of the Word, Holy Communion 

WEDNESDAY  August 30, 2023  
8:30 AM  Jimmy Lucarell 
   By: Barb, Nikki, Joelle, Bill & Avia 

THURSDAY August 31, 2023  
8:30 AM  Pat Saar 
   By: Alice & Ralph Weidner 

 

FRIDAY   September 1, 2023  
8:30 AM  Liturgy of the Word, Holy Communion,  
   First Friday devotions to the Sacred  
   Heart of Jesus 

SATURDAY September 2, 2023  
Vigil, 22nd Sunday in Ordinary Time 
3:15 PM  Confessions 
4:00 PM  St. Patrick Memorial Association 
   Baptism after Mass 
 

SUNDAY  September 3, 2023  
Twenty-Second Sunday in Ordinary Time 
8:30 AM  Jack Bednar 
   By: Family 
   All Parishioners, Living & Deceased 

11:00 AM  Brian Baumiller 
   By: Eleanor Tesner    

 

IN MEMORIAM  
Please pray for the souls and families of  

Patricia Czopar and Patrick Yoder 

who have fallen asleep in the Lord.  

"May the Angels welcome them to Paradise." 

 

THOSE WHO NEED OUR PRAYERS… 
Dear God, we place our worries in your hands. We place our sick 
under your care and humbly ask that you restore your servants to 
health once more. Please remember to keep in prayer…  

Thaddeus Barwinski 
Kristina Bayus 
Dorothy Bonaquist  
Beverly Brown  
Donald Burger 
Janice Burrows 
Rocko Capretta 
Pat Carsone 
Tony Carsone  
Clara Casale  
Ray Clement 
Billy Cummins, Jr.  
Peggy Curtin  
Elizabeth Despain 
Angie Dobrovolec 
Jude Epps 
Jaxson Everts 
John Ference 
Mary Ann Ferguson 
Jane Franczkowski 
James Frankino 
Lincoln Goist 
Cass Heinzer  

Theresa Hickey  
Logan Hubt 
Logan Hunt 
Mary Kay Jablonski 
Sr. Bernadine 
Kathleen Johnson 
Mary Ellen Kish 
Steven Krett  
Beverly Lazor  
Marcia Lindsay 
Carol Madeline  
Peggy Madeline 
Clyde McCartney 
Kathy McCartney 
Jeffrey Melnick 
Jenny Melnik  
Debra Menendez  
Marissa Miller 
Dave Millerleile 
Lulu Millerleile  
Patricia Morell 
Ann Nemkovich 
 

Mary Louise Petrusko 
Kathy Rex 
Becky Ricchuiti 
Tony Ricchiuti 
Shirley Samulka 
Mikayla Smith 
Patrick Sowers 
Louise Spagnoletta 
Darlene Spurio  
Kirt Stiftinger  
Doris Studer 
JoAnn Swierz 
Bonnie Swisher 
Brandon Tierney 
Hannah Tringhese 
Alina Vernarsky 
Barbara Vernell 
Phyllis Womer 
Paula Wozniak 
Richard A. Wozniak  
Paula Bartos Young  

If you are seeking prayers for relatives and/or friends, email 
klucci@youngstowndiocese.org with the names of those you 
would like added to the bulletin prayer list. 

Congratulations, Fr. Mike, on your 8th anniversary here at St. 
Pat's on September 1st. We are so blessed to have you as our 
pastor. May your shining light never falter and may God bless 
you all the days of your life as you continue to serve the Lord. 

CELEBRATING 8 YEARS AT  
ST. PATRICK CHURCH . . . 



INOUR PARISH 

LITURGICAL MINISTERS 
September 2 at 4:00 p.m. 
Extraordinary Ministers of Holy Communion: 
Brad Williamson(1), Alex Forte(2), Susan Ivanisin(4), 
Debbie Madorno(6), Lisa Love(7) 
Lectors: Deborah Williamson, Tom Beasley 
Altar Servers: Dave Nickel 
AED responder: Mary Joy Stremlau RN 

September 3 at 8:30 a.m. 
Extraordinary Ministers of Holy Communion: 
Georgeann Norris(1), Annmarie Pesa(2), Teresa Colella
(4), Erica Meeks(6), Anne Schur(7) 
Lectors: Janice Kaufman, Joyce Tringhese 
Altar Servers:  Thomas Pesa, Dominic Geiancola 
AED responder: Becky Kavalesky LPN  

September 3 at 11:00 a.m. 
Extraordinary Ministers of Holy Communion: 
Marilyn Acierno(1), Mary Lou Lazor(2), April Cheney(4), 
Teresa Feigert(6), Teri Ray(7) 
Lectors: Chris Conway, Mike Kerr 
Altar Servers:  Tim, AJ, Sam & Nate Wirtz  
Children's Liturgy of the Word: Summer Vacation 
AED responder: Mary Lou Lazor RN 

THIS WEEK IN OUR PARISH… 

Wednesday August 30, 2023 
5:00 pm Muscle Club/grounds 

Saturday September 2, 2023 
9:00 am Men's Group Scripture Study/S 

 

 
 

Our advertisers make this bulletin possible. 
Our featured sponsor this week is:  

Duke's Sanitary Service, Inc. 
330-856-3129 

ALTAR & ROSARY SOCIETY 
The Altar & Rosary Society will not have a meeting in 
August. Our next meeting will be Tuesday, September 26 
at 6:00 pm. New members are always welcome. 

ST. JOSEPH THE PROVIDER SCHOOL 
ANNUAL CAR & TRUCK SHOW AT  
ST. PATRICK CHURCH 
Sunday, September 10, 
2023, Registration is 1-3 
pm. Fee is $10. Rain or 
Shine. Basket auction, 
50/50, Food & DJ. 31 
Trophies plus Best of 
Show. Awards are at 5:00 
pm. Info: 330-207-9619. 

BULLETIN DEADLINE FOR 9-10-23 BULLETIN: 
8:00 AM Thursday, 8-31-23. Email articles to 
klucci@youngstowndiocese.org by this date to insure that 
the article will be able to be included.  

CATECHETICAL GATHERING FOR 2023-2024 
PSR & CLOW CATECHISTS 
Tuesday, September 5, 2023, 6:00-7:30 pm in the church.  
 

PSR Classes begin on September 17, 2023, 9:30-10:45 
am. Students & teachers will meet in the church for a 
blessing. Children and teachers will be dismissed to 
school and we will continue with a parent meeting. 
Teachers will bring the children back to the church at 
10:45 for 11:00 am Mass. Commissioning will be at the 
11:00 am Mass. 

ALTAR SERVERS NEEDED 
Anyone (Grade 3 and up) who would like to sign up to be 
an altar server at Mass, please call the parish house, 330-
534-1928, to sign up for training. We are especially in 
need of servers for Saturday at 4 pm and Sunday at 8:30 
am Masses. Adult men or women can also sign-up. 

CATHOLIC SCOUTING AWARDS 
 In the fall of the year Catholic scouts are invited 
to earn their BSA and USGSA Catholic religious 
emblem. This is done so that they may have ample 
time to have those awards presented to them at a 
Scout Sunday service, a Blue & Gold Banquet or some 
other unit ceremony. 

 All scouts are encouraged to seriously consider 
earning their Catholic religious award this autumn 
season. These include the BSA ’s Light of Christ, 
Parvuli Dei, Ad Altare Dei and Pope Pius XII and the 
USGSA’s Family of God, I Live My Faith, The Spirit Alive 
and The Marian Award.   

  For scouts in grades K thru 8th grade these 
emblems can be earned at home with the help of a 
parent, grandparent or guardian. For those of high 
school age the awards are done with a trained 
facilitator. These classes are being formed now right 
here within the Youngstown Diocese. By completing 
the requirements for this emblem the BSA scout is 
allowed to wear the coveted BSA Religious knot on his 
uniform Cub or Scout uniform.    

 For more information on how to earn one ’s 
Catholic religious emblem, please contact 
bobgranchie@sbcglobal.net. It ’s a great way to 
combine the Scouting Spirit with the Holy Spirit.   

ST. PAT'S COLLEGE STUDENTS 
As Missionary Disciples, we, as a parish community need 
to let our young people going off to college know that their 
parish family of St. Patrick's is always here for them. We 
keep them in our thoughts and prayers as they continue 
their education. Parents, please give us a call at the parish 
house, 330-534-1928, and let us know your student's 
address so that we can send them a card on behalf of all 
of us here at St. Patrick's. The addresses will only be used 
for this purpose and will be kept confidential. 



INOUR PARISH 

ADORATION OF THE BLESSED SACRAMENT 
As the diocese continues to encourage and promote a 
"Eucharistic Revival" among the faithful, we, here at St. 
Pat's will resume our 
Adoration of the Blessed 
Sacrament on the first 
Wednesday of every month, 
beginning on Wednesday, 
Sept. 6, 2023, after the 8:30 
am Mass and concluding 
with Benediction of the 
Blessed Sacrament at 5:00 
pm. In his most recent 
Pastoral Letter, Practicing 
Faith, Hope & Love, Bishop 
Bonnar reminds us that 
"Eucharistic Adoration can 
also help us find meaning 
and new vigor to live our 
lives." Pope Francis states In The Joy of the Gospel, 
"Without prolonged moments of adoration, of prayerful 
encounter with the word, of sincere conversation with 
the Lord, our work easily becomes meaningless; we lose 
energy as a result of weariness and difficulties, and our 
fervor dies out." 

Please make every effort to be a part of our time of 
Eucharistic Adoration here at St. Pat's! 

FACEBOOK PAGE NEWS 
Dear Facebook Friends, 
Facebook has become a 
wonderful tool to promote prayer, 
share our experiences as a parish 
and to spread the word of 
upcoming events in our parish, 
community and diocese. We plan 
to continue using Facebook as we 
have in the past. Bishop Bonnar 
has called social media the "new 
front door of the church". We appreciate all your reactions, 
comments and shares of our posts. 
 
A couple of weeks ago, a Facebook user posted a link with a 
photo of a dark green sweatshirt with the Celtic cross that 
St. Pat’s uses for its logo. This post was located in the 
comments of all of our recent posts and tagged all those 
who also commented. Since we monitor Facebook closely, 
we quickly moved to delete and then block the user who 
made the post. 
 
Please use vigilance when clicking on links anywhere on the 
internet. We don’t know what would have transpired if the 
link in question was clicked and we don't want any of our 
friends to be misled. 

St. Patrick Church does not participate in any ecommerce  
on Facebook.  

Thank you loyal St. Patrick Facebook followers, 

Fr. Mike 

SACRAMENT OF COMFIRMATION FOR 
ADULTS 
Are you an adult who for whatever reason did not 
celebrate the Sacrament of Confirmation when you were 
younger? Did you know that you can do so by contacting 
the parish? 
The Diocesan Celebration of Confirmation for Adults 
will take place at St. Columba Cathedral on Sunday, 
November 19, 2023 at 4:00 pm Mass. If you are 
interested, please contact the parish house, 330-534-
1928, no later than Monday, October 2, to allow for time 
to register and verify eligibility to receive the sacrament. 
Please keep in mind that Catholics must be Confirmed 
to be a Godparent for Baptism or Confirmation. 
 

25TH, 40TH, 50TH AND OVER WEDDING 
ANNIVERSARY CELEBRATION 
The Diocese of Youngstown is sponsoring a Wedding 
Anniversary Celebration on Sunday, October 15, 2:00 pm 
at the Basilica of St. John the Baptist in Canton, 
honoring couples observing their 25th, 40th, 50th and 
over wedding anniversaries in 2023. The Wedding 
Anniversary Celebration will include Mass with Bishop 
Bonnar, renewal of marriage vows and a personalized 
certificate for each couple Following the Mass, there will 
be a reception for the couples and their families in the 
parish hall. You must make advanced reservations for 
this event by contacting St. Pat's parish office before 
September 15th. 
 

YOUNG ADULTS (AGES 18-39) CELEBRATING  
MOTHER TERESA 
An event celebrating Mother Teresa will take place on 
Sept. 5, 2023 at Blessed Sacrament Church in Warren. 
There will be a presentation by Dr. Paul Wright, Mother 
Teresa's personal physician. 6:00 pm Dinner (for young 
adults), 7:00 pm Presentation (for all). Please RSVP to 
Sr. Debra Marie by September 1, to 
dmarie@warrencatholic.org or 330-372-2215. There is 
no charge for either the dinner or presentation. 
 

OHIO NIGHT FOR LIFE: LEARN & PRAY 
What are the dangers of the proposed "Reproduction 
Freedom" amendment to the Ohio Constitution this 
November? Join us as Ohio Right to Life's CEO, Peter 
Range, explains how the amendment could allow 
abortion through all nine months of pregnancy, put 
women at risk and threaten parental rights. Join us as 
we pray for the Lord's help before the Blessed 
Sacrament. 

Sunday, September 17, at 6:30 pm at St. Charles 
Borromeo Church, Boardman—cosponsored with Men & 
Women United for Life. 

For more information contact the Office of Pro-Life, 
Marriage and Family Life at 330-744-8451, x272. 



SHARING OUR TREASURE 
“Or who has given the Lord anything that he may be repaid?”  -  

Romans 11:35 

St. Paul reminds us of a central fact of stewardship.  We 
cannot give God anything - He already owns it all.  God 
made everything, including us.  Since we are made in His 
image, we too, are called to be generous.  How we use our 
God-given gifts becomes our gift back to Him.  Gratitude for 
all we have been given opens our hearts to joyful generosity!  
And, through our generosity, we just may be the answer to 
someone else’s prayer. 

Weekend Collection For August 19/20, 2023 

 Automatic Collection $   2,791.78 

 Sunday Offertory   $ 14,474.00 

 Sunday Total    $ 17,265.78 

 Improvement    $   1,159.65 

 Assumption   $   2,553.00 

 Future Full of Hope $        23.04 

  

 

STEWARDSHIP 
DEACON JOHN'S STEWARDSHIP COLUMN 

Our electronic donation program is at: 
www.stpatshub.org/donate/, 
or scan the QR code to the right 
with the camera app on your cell phone. 

Thank you to our parish family 
for your generosity. 

50 / 50 “POT OF GOLD” 
The Pot of Gold number for August 20 was #1974. There 
was no winner. The winner would have received $564.00 
Entries (envelopes) for the Pot of Gold need to be in the 
office by 12:00 noon on Mondays. 

SEPTEMBER FOOD PANTRY AND EMERGENCY 
OUTREACH MINISTRY 
The September Food Pantry will be Saturday, September 9, 
2023 from 7:30-9:30 am in the parish center. For the month 
of September, peanut butter and/or jelly  are  needed. 
However, all pantry or toiletry items are welcome during 
any month. Help fill our pantry in order for us to help those 
in need! Baskets are at the doors of the parish center. 

 On Sunday, September 17th, St. Patrick Parish and 
parishes across the world will be celebrating 
Catechetical Sunday. This day is so important in the life 
of the Church because we recognize the ministry of 
catechesis and those who are called to this ministry as a 
catechist. We will recognize our catechists at the 11:00 
AM Mass as they will be introduced and receive a 
special blessing in the commissioning service during the 
Liturgy of the Word. A catechist has the responsibility to 

teach the Catholic faith and to share the Church’s 
teachings on prayer, sacraments, liturgy, and the life of 
Christ. Catechists are called to hand on to others what 
they themselves have received from the Lord.  
 

 Parents are called to be the first educators of the 
faith for their children. It is by their example and practice 
of the faith that helps the family to be rooted and grow 
into the faith community. Parishioners as well, also have 
a responsibility to be a living witnesses in promoting 
discipleship and building up the Body of Christ. This is 
the mission of the Church. 
 

 I am asking you to step out of the boat and trust 
Jesus to help the young children of our Parish School of 
Religion. We need two Kindergarten teachers to 
complete our 2023-2024 PSR staff this year. Classes 
are held on Sundays, 9:30-10:45 AM in the school. All 
resources, assistance, and support will be provided. 
Please contact Karen Bartos for more information. 

Blessings, 
Karen Bartos, CRE 

PLEASE PRAY FOR VOCATIONS 
“Who has known the mind of the Lord?” Through prayer 
our minds become better aligned with the mind of Christ 
and His will for us. If the Spirit is prompting you to know 
Christ as a priest, deacon or in the consecrated life, 
contact the Fr. Chad Johnson at (330) 744-8451 or 
cjohnson@youngstowndiocese.org.  

OBLATE SISTERS' AUXILIARY BELLA SERA 
Saturday, September 16, 2023, 6-11pm 

Leo's Banquet Hall, 7042 E Market Street, Warren, Ohio 
Delicious Cuisine from various regions of Italy,  

Cookie Tables and Italian Desserts & Wine 
Italian Music and Dancing with Pino Marelli 

Basket Raffles, Cash Bar, 50/50 and  
3 Grand Prize Drawings 

For Ticket Information, call Sr. Stephanie Marie at (330) 
759-9329.The event benefits the Oblate Sisters of the 

Sacred Heart of Jesus 



THREATENS PARENTAL RIGHTS
By using “individual” instead of adult or woman, 
anyone under the age of 18 could have an abortion 
or make any other reproductive decision without 
their parents’ consent or notification.

THIS CONSTITUTIONAL AMENDMENT...

PUTS WOMEN AT RISK
Current Ohio laws* require abortion providers 
to explain procedure risks and ensure access 
to hospital transfer if needed. These health and 
safety standards could be seen as a “burden” and 
be eliminated, making it even less safe for women 
seeking an abortion.

ALLOWS ABORTIONS THROUGH  
9 MONTHS OF PREGNANCY
In U.S. law,** “health” includes age or physical,  
emotional, or psychological well-being. This means 
a woman’s age or emotional health could be cited 
to justify aborting a full-term baby. An abortion-
providing physician would decide when a baby 
could survive outside the womb, leaving no clear 
protections for preborn children. 

IS MISLEADING
Referring to “miscarriage care” promotes a myth 
that a “right to abortion” is necessary to preserve 
care for miscarriages and ectopic pregnancies. This 
is false. Catholic hospitals have always provided 
comprehensive miscarriage care and will continue 
to do so regardless of the outcome of this vote.

www.ohiocathconf.org

WHERE DOES IT SAY THAT?

ARTICLE I, SECTION 22
The Right to Reproductive Freedom  

with Protections for Health and Safety

1.	 Every individual has a right to make and 
carry out one’s own reproductive decisions, 
including but not limited to decisions on 
contraception, fertility treatment, continuing 
one’s own pregnancy,  miscarriage care,  
and abortion.

2.	 The State shall not, directly or indirectly, 
burden, penalize, prohibit, interfere with, or 
discriminate against either an individual’s 
voluntary exercise of this right or a person 
or entity that assists an individual exercising 
this right, unless the State demonstrates 
that it is using the least restrictive means 
to advance the individual’s health in 
accordance with widely accepted and 
evidence-based standards of care. 

3.	 However, abortion may be prohibited after 
fetal viability. But in no case may such an 
abortion be prohibited if in the professional 
judgment of the pregnant patient’s treating 
physician it is necessary to protect the 
pregnant patient’s life or health.

4.	 As used in this Section, “Fetal viability” 
means “the point in a pregnancy when, in 
the  professional judgment of the pregnant 
patient’s treating physician, the fetus has 
a significant likelihood of survival outside 
the uterus with reasonable measures. This 
is determined on a case-by-case basis”; and 
“State” includes any governmental entity 
and political subdivision. 

5.	 This Section is self-executing.

*  Ohio Revised Code, Sections          
2317.56 & 3702.303

** Based on Doe v. Bolton





MISSION STATEMENT 
We, the people of St. Patrick Parish in Hubbard, Ohio, are a Roman Catholic community united by our faith 
in God and nourished through our celebration of the Eucharist and the Word. Empowered by the Holy Spirit, 
we strive to meet the spiritual and physical needs of our parish family and the world community. 

 

ADMINISTRATION OFFICE 
Monday‒Friday ........................................... 8:00 a.m.‒4:00 p.m. 

RELIGIOUS ED. & TEEN MINISTRY OFFICES 
Monday‒Thursday ...................................... 9:00 a.m.‒4:00 p.m.  
Sunday................................ 9:30‒10:45 a.m. (During PSR hours) 
Sunday Morning only ............................................ 330-534-2509 
Email ............................................... Karen.k.Bartos@gmail.com 

EUCHARIST 
Saturday Vigil ............................................................... 4:00 p.m. 
Sunday..................................................... 8:30 a.m. & 11:00 a.m. 
Holy Day ............................................................. Consult Bulletin 
Weekday ...................................................................... 8:30 a.m. 

BAPTISM 
Third weekend of each month, during any weekend Mass, or after 11 Mass. 

Preparation class required (1st Sunday each month 12:30 pm) 
RECONCILIATION: Saturdays 3:15 p.m. 

MARRIAGE: Arrangements made with Priest at least  
SIX MONTHS prior to desired date.  

R.C.I.A.: Tuesday Night- for information call Deacon Bob 
PARISH OFFICE EMAIL: cccm113@aol.com 

PARISH STAFF 
Very Rev. Michael Swierz ........................................ Pastor 
 .... President, St. Joseph The Provider School Youngstown 
Deacon Robert Friedman ..................... Pastoral Associate 
Deacon John Bartos ..................... Director of Stewardship 
Deacon Michael Medvec..Director of Missionary Discipleship 

Sr. Bernadine Janci S.N.D. ...................... Pastoral Minister 
Karen Bartos .............. Coordinator of Religious Education 
Gretchen Kuhns ....................... Director of Music Ministry 
Lisa Hosack ................... Director of Finance & Operations 
Joe Spurio .................................................... Choir Director 
Teri Ray ............. Coordinator of Celebrate/Adm. Assistant 
Kathy Lucci………………… Bulletin Editor, Website Manager 
Barb Murdock ............................................ Office Assistant 
Christine Trinckes……..………………… .... Pre-School Director 
Leonard Ray…………Director of Maintenance & Operations 

225 NORTH MAIN STREET • HUBBARD, OHIO 44425 
Website: www.stpatshub.org   •   Phone: 330-534-1928   •   Fax: 330-534-0820  •    Church Hall: 330-534-4219  

St. Patrick Roman Catholic Church 
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• Air Conditioning

• Heating

• Air Duct Cleaning

• Indoor Air Quality

• Residential

• Commercial

• New Construction

Hubbard’s
Hvac Company Since 1955

330-568-7076 • gaultheating.com

LET’S GROW YOUR BUSINESS
Place Your Ad Here and Support Our Parish!

CONTACT ME 
Kelly Sweeney

ksweeney@4LPi.com
 (800) 477-4574 x6371

IF YOU LIVE ALONE
$1995

/mo.

As Low As

md-medalert.com

4 Ambulance/Police  
4 Family/Friends
4 GPS & Fall Alert

MDMedAlert!™

800.808.9294
CALL NOW!
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electrical contractors / industrial-commercial

330-746-7444
330-746-4339 fax
Ohio License #25501

419 Belmont Ave.
P.O. Box 6416

Youngstown, OH 44501
Email: tom@university-electric.com

CJ, Jim, Joe, Tom & EricCJ, Jim, Joe, Tom & Eric

Owned & Operated by the Kyle Family for 4 Generations

Stewart-Kyle
Funeral Home

407 W. Liberty St. Hubbard

(330) 534-1955

Learn More About Us At
www.stewart-kyle.com

David & Ben Kyle
Funeral Directors

David Thompson Territory Representative
dthompson3@republicservices.com

office 330-729-5515    cell 330-559-6102
3870 Hendrix Road, Youngstown

republicservices.com

45 East Liberty St.
	 Hubbard, OH 44425

330.534.5408
Rudolph J. Braydich, DDS • Mark P. Braydich, DDS

Stephen J. Orlosky, DDS • Shane Roche, DMD

www.Braydich.com

HANDYMAN SUPPLY
OF HUBBARD, INC.

35 South Main St.
Hubbard, OH 44425-2154

(330) 534-0704

(330)534-0811(330)534-0811
SHOW THIS 
BULLETIN 

FOR A 9 CUT 
CHEESE PIZZA 

FOR $7.00

DEVINE’S SHOP & SAVE

ope
n

529 N. Main St.
Hubbard

534-3625 The more you shop,  
the more you save on fuel

SPECIALTY MEAT, DELI & BAKERY
Party Trays & Fruit Baskets
	 Weekdays	 8am -10pm
	 Sundays	 8am -  9pm

Motor Express
800-321-2733

Full Service Broadline Food Distributor

	 Ralph Streb
	 Sales Representative
	 761 Bev Road, Youngstown
	 P: 330.318.6324
	 C: 330.219.7911
	 RStreb@KaleelBrothers.com
Fresh Produce • Frozen Foods • Paper & Janitorial • Canned Goods
	 www.kaleelbrothers.com	 330.758.0861

	 880 West Liberty St.
	 Hubbard, OH

FREE 24 Pk Crystal 2 0 Water
with $40 purchase PLU 24

Edward's Flowers
Since 1947

 
 

ORDER ONLINE OR CALL NOW. 
330.744.4387

www.edwardsflowers.com
911 Elm St., Youngstown, OH 44505

Finest Flowers Smartly Presented

	 TONDO
	 CARPETS, INC.
Quality Floor Coverings • Expert Installation 

1222 Keefer Rd • Girard
(330) 539-6014

Bill Cummins, Funeral Director
709 North Main St., Hubbard OH
(330) 534-1952 • www.kcummins.com

(330) 770-7663
jameshodgeroofing.com

•	Roofs
•	Repairs
•	Fire & Flood
•	Interior Work
•	Insurance
	 Specialist

OPEN 24/7
FREE Fitness 

Classes for Members
330.568.8115

123 East Liberty St., Hubbard
facebook.com/ironeaglefitness247

CONSTRUCTION SOLUTIONS SINCE 1965
VECOHIO.COM |330.539.4044

Licensed Service Provider
330-856-3129 | DUKESSANITARY.COM

Residential • Commercial • Industrial
PIPE LOCATING • VIDEO, TV, INSPECTION •DOWNSPOUTS • AERATORS
 SEPTIC TANKS •GREASES TANKS • HOLDING TANKS • FOOTER DRAINS 

“Your Friendly
Neighborhood Market”

Now offering online shopping
shopbrookfield.sparklemarkets.com

7229 Warren Sharon Rd., Brookfield, OH 44403 | 330-448-4328

Johns
Heating & Cooling LLC

All our repairs are 
guaranteed and done 

right, the first time.

License # 47114

5801 Watson Rd - Hubbard, OH
Business Hours:
Mon-Fri 8:00am - 5:00pm
Emergency Service Available

3 3 0 - 5 6 8 - 4 1 0 4

330.799.1339              JMVerostko.com

330-244-4498 • 330-286-7065
6715 Tippecanoe Rd, Ste 2C,

Canfield, OH 44406
monest@kwgd.com 

  kwgd.com/matthew-onest
A full service law firm practicing over

 25 specialty areas of law
Matthew W. Onest,

Attorney at Law

Are you mechanically inclined?

 Doing home and auto repairs?

Maintenance work? 

CMT is looking for you…
Full-time and part-time

opportunities are available for 
those 18+ with a drug-free lifestyle. 
Experience in an industrial setting 
is required. Experience with tape 

measures, hand tools and good math 
skills is necessary.

APPLY ONLINE: 
www.cmtcompanies.com/employment

Residential & Commercial

330-729-9911
Custom Kitchens • Garages

Closets • Mudrooms

York Mahoning
MECHANICAL CONTRACTORS, INC.

AIR CONDITIONING - HEATING - REFRIGERATION
• Commercial/Industrial

724 Canfield Rd. • 788-7011
Michael J. Fagert, President 

Ronald J. Fagert, Vice President


